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At a Glance . . . 

Just click the link below and go to 

your Article of interest.  

 Reminder - Complete the Form D 

 Veterans Day Ceremony 

 Care Package Drive ends Dec. 2nd 

 Volunteers needed 

 Speaker - Nov. 29th 

 Veteran of the Month 

Free Lunch and Final Veterans Advisory 

Council Meeting - Dec. 6th 

Tuesday, Dec 6th:  Meeting at 11am in Arjona 340 

Lunch Social at 12p.m. to 1:30p.m.  

 

In the main lounge (Arjona 339), come take a break before finals 

begin.  Help yourself to some delicious (and FREE) food while spend-

ing some time catching up with friends.  All students, staff and facul-

ty in the UConn Veterans Community are welcome to join us.  

The final Veterans Advisory meeting will take place at 11:00a.m., im-

mediately before lunch.  All students, faculty, and staff who are vet-

erans and want to be involved with UConn’s care of Veterans are 

welcome to attend. 

You can join us for lunch even if 

you don’t attend the Veterans Advi-

sory Council Meeting. 

Questions?  Contact the main office 

at 860-486-2442 or email veter-

ans@uconn.edu  

 

Nov. 18, 2016 

Veterans Appreciation Hockey Game!  
Friday, December 9th 

UConn vs UMass 

 
After the astounding success of the Superflag event, the UConn wants to unfurl the US flag at the 
Hockey game too! All participants will unfurl the flag and receive free tickets to the game for their  

participation. 
 

Friday Dec. 9th at the Hartford XL Center. 

Assembly time is TBD, game starts at 6:30. 

If interested, contact Paul Hanlon: paul.hanlon@uconn.edu 

mailto:veterans@uconn.edu
mailto:veterans@uconn.edu
mailto:paul.hanlon@uconn.edu
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The UConn Office of Veterans Affairs and Military Programs has initiated its 4th annual care package 

drive. Collected items will be donated to shelters which provide housing, training, job placement, and other 

services to the homeless and those in need with a focus on veterans. Create a team name and attach it to your 

donations if you want to compete for the Ice Cream Sunday Bar! Contact Samuel.Surowitz@UConn.edu for 

more info. 

 

Recommended Collection Items 
General Hygiene Items: Soap, shampoo, razor blades, shaving cream, feminine hygiene products, deodorant, 

etc 

Household Supplies: cleaners, batteries, paper towels, plastic utensils, Ziploc bags, detergents, toilet paper, etc 

New Clothing: Winter Clothing, socks, hats jackets, sweats, underwear, undershirts, sizes M-XXXL preferred 

Food: Canned goods, coffee, non-perishables, condiments, peanut butter, jelly, powdered creamer, sauces, etc 

mailto:Samuel.Surowitz@UConn.edu
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Veterans Day Ceremony 

UConn’s Office of Veterans Affairs & Military Programs 

would like to thank everyone who came out to support the 

Veterans day ceremony, as well as Vets Rock and the  

Applebees events on November 11th.  

 

All the work we do is for Veterans like you, so your participation in these events means a lot. 

Interested in being a “Hospice Veteran Volunteer?” 

Masonicare is in need of Veteran Volunteers to be Hospice givers to Veterans at the end of their life. Volun-

teers are essential to the delivery of quality hospice care. Masonicare pairs Veterans with Veteran patients 

who share a common language and experience. Volunteers are not required to perform hands on care, in-

stead assist with conversation, participating in ceremonies and helping with non medical needs.  

For more information, check out masonicare.org. 

Complete and Submit your FORM D! 

Fall Semester is wrapping up and spring semester is starting soon. 
 
If you are coming back for another exciting semester you need to fill 
out a Form D in order to get your tuition paid (as well as receive your 
BAH). 
 
You can find the link here: http://veterans.uconn.edu/benefits/forms/ 
 
If you have any questions or concerns bring them to the VA&MP office 
located in Arjona Rm. 345, or call 860-486-2442. 

http://www.masonicare.org/about-masonicare/Pages/Veteran-to-Veteran-Volunteer-Program.aspx
http://veterans.uconn.edu/benefits/forms/
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The Office of Veterans Affairs and Military Programs at UConn is pleased to announce Grego-

ry de Gruchy as UConn’s Veterans of the Month for November 2016.  

  

Gregory served 4 years in the U.S. Marine Corps.  He enlisted in 2007 and was assigned as 

an Aviation Ordnance Technician at Camp Pendleton.  From 2008-2009, Gregory deployed to Iraq 

as a technician and logistics supervisor.  When he re-deployed in 2010, he was a Workcenter Su-

pervisor in Afghanistan.  Between his tours, Gregory became certified as a Marine Corps Martial 

Arts Instructor and he enjoyed teaching whenever he had the opportunity. 

 

In 2014, Gregory graduated Summa Cum Laude from UConn in Allied Health Sciences.  He 

spent the following year doing research in the Department of Kinesiology and taking classes within 

the Doctorate of Physical Therapy Program before he started Medical School at UCHC in 2015.  

Currently, Gregory serves as the Policy Chair for the American Medical Association (AMA) Chap-

ter at UConn SoM.  He helped author, and is 

currently leading an effort to pass a policy to 

get the AMA to include sexual orientation and 

gender identity in its demographics collection 

of members. 

 

Gregory shares that what he’s most en-

joyed about UConn, “is the great mentorship 

and insight I have been able to receive from 

professors and graduate students throughout 

my education.” 

 

If you would like to nominate a student, 

faculty, or staff member for “Veteran of the 

Month,” please contact Nikki Cole at nik-

ki.cole@uconn.edu with the name of the per-

son and reasons for your nomination. 

November Veteran of the Month 

mailto:nikki.cole@uconn.edu
mailto:nikki.cole@uconn.edu
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Carry On with these employers 

It’s time to get to work. One of the greatest benefits of completing your college educa-

tion is securing employment that will aid you for the rest of your life. Each of these com-

panies is veteran friendly—so what are you waiting for?  

Company Point of Contact Email Address 

Access Health CT Peter VanLoon peter.vanloon@ct.gov 

Aetna Jill Klepacki klepackij@aetna.com 

AonHewitt Consulting Practice Mike Walton mike.walton@aonhewitt.com 

Bank of America Lisa McNulty lisa.a.mcnulty@bankofamerica.com 

Baystate Health Dennis O’Brien dennis.obrien@baystatehealth.org 

Boehringer-Ingelheim Jeff Bridges jeffrey.bridges@boehringer-ingelheim.com 

Bravo Delta Consulting Dawn McDaniel dawn@bravodeltaconsulting.com 

Cigna Jim Wiggs jimmie.wiggs@cigna.com 

CT Public Broadcasting Network Michael Komrosky mkomrosky@cpbn.org 

Disney/ESPN Kevin Preston kevin.preston@espn.com 

EMC Lou Candiello lou.candiello@emc.com 

Enterprise Holdings Carrie Smith carrie.l.smith@ehi.com 

Frontier Karlian Brown karlian.brown@ftr.com 

GE Joe Beal joseph.beal@ge.com 

Johnson & Johnson Derek Dalmalin ddalmoli@its.jnj.com 

Marymont Steve Dumont sdumont@marymont.com 

MassMutual Toby Proctor tproctor@massmutual.com 

Merrill Lynch, Pierce, Fenner & Smith, Inc. Douglas Yeager douglas.yeager@ml.com 

Pepsico Marty Kanengiser marty.kanengiser@pepsico.com 

Pratt & Whitney Stanley Wawrzonkiewicz Stanley.Wawrzonkiewicz@pw.utc.com  

PricewaterhouseCoopers Corinne Santos corinne.g.santos@pwc.com 

Prudential Financial Nadine Krause nadine.krause@prudential.com 

Raytheon Jeff Lance jlance@raytheon.com 

Sikorsky John Donovan john.donovan@sikorsky.com 

Stanley Black & Decker Sally Bartas Sally.Bartas@sbdinc.com 

The Hartford Brian Fresher brian.fresher@thehartford.com 

Travelers Casey Neff cneff@travelers.com 

United Technologies Dan Ward daniel.ward@pw.utc.com 

U. of Connecticut - Human Resources Robin Lessard robin.lessard@uconn.edu  

US Trust Doug O’Donnell douglas.odonnell@ustrust.com 

Verizon Wireless Alissa Belcourt alissa.belcourt@verizonwireless.com 

Wal-Mart Ron Ealey ronald.ealey@wal-mart.com 

mailto:Stanley.Wawrzonkiewicz@pw.utc.com

